
 

Re: Heidi Phaneuf (MDOT) 

M-22 Pure Michigan Byway Committee 

Monday, September 23, 2024 from 3:00 – 4:00 pm via Microsoft Teams. 

  

This group is re-establishing to continue to promote the scenic byway through Manistee, Benzie, and 
Leelanau Counties. More information on the M-22 Byway can be found 
here https://www.m22byway.org/ 

  

Meeting Notes 

  
I. Welcome and Introductions – 
II. Heidi Phaneuf called the meeting to order and welcomed the group, introductions were made 

by all who were present. 
III. Byway Committee Representatives 

a. See attached spreadsheet for current member list, email updates to Heidi Phaneuf 
at phaneufh@michigan.gov   

b. The group elected Jeff Shaw, Elmwood Township Supervisor as the chairperson 
IV. Chairperson and committee member roles – more information on roles and responsibilities for 

chairperson and committee member roles is needed and will be provided at a future meeting. 
V. Committee member updates – The group discussed updates from members along M-22. 
VI. Future meeting dates – A future meeting was scheduled, in October but was subsequently 

cancelled. 
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